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Are you:

Against Topic

Comment

Where do you draw the line on 2-A rights? With this bill a law abiding citizen would not be able to drive down rt.6
past the court house without braking the law. Half of the county would be restricted on where you could carry or
transport any type of LEGAL form of firearm/weapon. Simply driving past a school with a hunting firearm would be
considered illegal if for some reason a person was pulled over in front of the school and or some form of
government building within The distance in the bill. This bill will be restrictive on our God-given Second Amendment
right. It will be almost impossible to go anywhere in the county without breaking the law at some point in time
within your travels by simply LEGALLY having a firearm in a vehicle. This is why I am personally 100% against this bill.
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